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28th April 2022 

Dear Parents & Carers,  
 
To celebrate the Queen’s PlaƟnum Jubilee, we would like to have a family picnic/party on the school field 
on the aŌernoon of Tuesday 24th May weather permiƫng. Parents, carers, grandparents and siblings are 
welcome.  
 
There will be a cake stall with a variety of refreshments available. DonaƟons of cakes would be very 
welcome.  We would like to run a tombola stall. If you have any items that you would like to donate, we 
would be very grateful. All items need to be brought to the school office by Friday 20th May.  
 
We would like to set up acƟvity areas that the children could visit during the aŌernoon i.e., face painƟng, 
craŌing, football or skiƩles, skills or art acƟviƟes. We would like to ask any parents and carers if they had an 
acƟvity that they would like to organise for the children, it would be greatly appreciated. 
 
The ice cream van will be visiƟng and there will be two bouncy castles along with music and decoraƟons 
made by the children. 
 
As part of the celebraƟon, we would like the children to make a crown at home. These will be judged, and 
two prizes awarded to each year group for the best crowns. Please could children bring their finished crown 
into school on Monday 23rd May, ready for judging on Tuesday 24th May. Crowns can be worn during the 
picnic.  
 
Children can also come to school in MuŌi. 
 
Kind regards 

 
Ms Brown 
Harrold Primary Academy 
 
 

 

 
 


